
MATRIX ADHESIVES GROUP OPENS NEW HEADQUARTER LOCATION 

October 15, 2023 – Matrix Adhesives Group (“Matrix”), a leading North American adhesive and sealant 
manufacturing and packaging platform, has established its corporate headquarters in Columbus, Ohio. 
Previously, Matrix’s headquarters was co-located with its private equity owner, Goldner Hawn in 
Minneapolis, MN.   

“We are excited to announce our new headquarters in Columbus. This is a strategic move that will 
allow us to better serve our customers, expand our reach, and access the deep talent pool in Central 
Ohio,” said Dennis Johnson, CEO and President, Matrix Adhesives Group. 
 
Matrix was founded in 2021 and has since acquired 5 companies to add to their portfolio of companies. 
This location was identified and developed due to proximity of its customer base, the current portfolio 
facilities, and its executive team. The headquarters will welcome customers for collaboration and 
growth discussions and invest in the training of its growing internal teams. 
 
“Establishing our headquarters, geographically between our plant locations and customers, is a 
commitment to growth. This location provides us with greater visibility and dedicated space to better 
serve our customers,” said Laura Posadas, Chief Commercial Officer, Matrix Adhesives Group. “We look 
forward to welcoming our clients to our new location for business reviews and to learn more about our 
products and services.” 

 
About Matrix Adhesives Group 

Matrix Adhesives Group is a leading adhesive and sealant solutions development partner. We 
specialize in formulating, filling, blending, and contract packaging for consumer and industrial 
markets. For more information, visit Matrix Adhesives Group’s website at www.matrixadhesives.com. 

About Goldner Hawn 

Goldner Hawn was founded in 1989 in Minneapolis, Minnesota and has been a source of private capital 
to leading lower middle market companies for the past 30 years. With an investment philosophy 
centered on the principle of partnership, Goldner Hawn is looking to back management teams of 
businesses with $5 million to $20 million of EBITDA in industries including industrial manufacturing, 
value-added distribution, consumer products and services, and outsourced business services. Goldner 
Hawn has made over 40 platform investments in companies with total transaction values exceeding $3 
billion. For more information, visit www.goldnerhawn.com. 

 
 


